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Please confirm it is still Hydro’s intention to phase out blocked energy rates
for rate schedules 2.2D, 2.2F, and 2.2H by January 1, 2006.

In light of the direction received from Government, Hydro’s proposal for rates
2.2F and 2.2H is no longer relevant. As outlined in the revised Rates and
Customer Service evidence as filed with the Board on August 12, 2003,
Hydro still intends to phase out blocked energy rates for 2.2D by January 1,
2006.



